
From: LILA LUBIN  
Sent: 24 November 2021 13:29 
To: Planning 
Subject: Tree felling 
 
Your ref.2021/5406/T 
 
Hi Planners  
 
With regard to the proposed tree felling at 29 Priory Terrace - I live at 34 Priory Road which is 
directly opposite 
29 Priory Terrace.  
I am very concerned about the proposed felling of the 4 trees in our conservation area. With all the 
vey real concen 
about climate change I believed the perceived view is that it is very necessary to keep and plant as 
many trees 
as possible not chop them down. 
 
It is my belief that the owners of 29 Priory Terace have built a balcony on the raised ground floor as 
a prequel  
to possibly dividing the house and selling half in order to pay for the enormous expense they must 
have 
incurred because they have had builders for at least 4 months. 
 
If these trees are felled it will give whoever moves into 29 Priory Terrace a direct view into my 
kitchen and 
my balcony - furthermore I cannot see the advantage of felling these trees as they are at the bottom 
of their 
garden and will also give whoever moves there privacy from me and the other occupants of 34 
Priory Road at flats 
C and D. 
 
I feel that it is criminal to fell these trees in the current climate and it would be far better just to 
prune the trees -  
especially as the builders have already removed lots of branches from these trees. I feel it would be 
so 
much better for whoever moves there to look at trees in leaf rather than than at a bare fence which 
will be 
the case if the trees are felled. 
 
I can see no advantage to anyone to fell these trees which also provide food and safety to 
generations of 
squirrels and birds that have also lived there for years and do not detract light from anyone.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Lila Lubin 
34b Priory Road, NW6 4SJ 


